
DECATUR  PUBLIC  LIBRARY
247 EASTNORTHSTREET.  DEC^TUR, ILLINOIS 62523-1128.  |217)428-6617                       JAMES C. SEIDL,   CityLibrarian

`Tune   24,    1988

Mr.   Michael  S.   Stogsdill
1575  Northport  Road
Decatur,   IL     62526

Dear  Mr.   Stogsdill:

SometilT`e  in  late  May,   you  visited  my  office  to  question  fifteen
overdue  books   charged  to  your  library  card.     You  stated  that  all  of
the  books  were   returned  on   time   in   the  book  drop   and   that  Mr.   Dave
Benner   was   with   you   at   the   ti]ne.      I   asked  that  Mr.   Benner  confirm
that  he  saw  you  deposit  the  books   in  the  book   drop.      As   of   today,
Mr.   Benner  has   failed  to  contact  my  office.     Unless  Mr.   Benner  con-
tacts  me  by  July  5,   1988,   I  will  have   to  reinstate  the   charges   for
the  materials.

Sincerely,--i(         `
alT`es   C.   Seidl
itv  Librarian
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